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Our curriculum 

drivers are: 

C 
Community 

A 
Aspiration 

R 
Resilience 

E 
Empathy 

 

   

Welcome to the last newsletter of this half term. How the weeks 

have flown by! 
 

 

 

We have not announced attendance and team points this week 

due to our Harvest assemblies.  

 

 

Harvest Assemblies 

Thank you to all those who 

were able to come along to 

our Harvest Celebrations.  I 

am sure you will agree the 

children were marvellous.  

Thank you to all the staff for 

their work in putting them 

together.  

Welcome! 

We are really pleased to 

welcome Mrs Brown, our new 

admin assistant, who will work 

Wednesdays, Thursdays and 

Fridays, 9am – 2pm.   

Please be patient as she gets to 

know parents and children, as 

well as our school systems and 

routines.  

Polite Request 

We are finding that on a number of occasions parents are talking 

at length to teachers, as they come out to bring children into 

class.  

If you need to get a message to the teacher, please email us at 

admin@hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk or call us on 01757 638266 

and we will pass any messages on.  

This will enable a smooth transition into school on a morning. 

Many thanks for your co-operation.  
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Dates for the Diary… 

Mon 23rd Oct 

• Eat Well Week 

 

Wed 25th Oct 

• Parents Evening  

 
Thur 26th Oct 

• Parents Evening  

 

Fri 27th Oct 

• School Closes for Half Term 

 

Mon 6th Nov 

• Teacher Training Day 

 

Tues 7th Nov 

• School re-opens 

 

Fri 10th Nov 

• Music and Dance around the 

world theme day 

 

w/c 13th Nov 

• Anti-Bullying Week 

 

Wed 15th Nov 

• Bingo Night (details to follow) 

 

Fri 17th Nov 

• Non-Uniform Children in Need 

(please give your donations 

direct to Children in Need) 

 

Fri 24th Nov 

• Non-Uniform in exchange for 

Tombola Prizes (adults to take 

alcoholic prizes to the office 

please) 

 

Fri 1st Dec 

• Christmas Fair – if you are able 

to help out, please let us know 

asap.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Clubs after Half Term - Reminder 

Balanceability 

Mrs Taylor and Miss Parkinson will be holding a Balanceability 

club for Year 1. This club uses our balance bikes, to help those 

children who are not confident on their bikes. This club will run 

for 4 weeks 

Tues 7th Nov 

Tues 14th Nov 

Tues 21st Nov 

Tues 28th Nov 

 

Mr Men Club 

Mrs Chappell will be running a 'Mr Men' Club for Year 1 and 

2.  The club will run for 4 weeks, but due to diary commitments, 

they will not be on consecutive weeks.  This club will finish at 

4pm. 

Wed 15th Nov 

Wed 29th Nov 

Wed 6th Dec 

Wed 13th Dec  

 

Netball Training 

Mrs Chappell will be offering Netball training for years 4/5/6, 

over lunchtime, on differing days.  There is no need to sign up 

for this club. 

 

Christmas Club 

Mrs Mcbride is running a Christmas Club making festive crafts 

and decorations for Y3 & 4.  The club will run for 3 weeks and 

numbers are limited to 15 children.  This club will finish at 

4pm.   

Fri 24th Nov 

Fri 8th Dec 

Fri 15th Dec 

 

Dance Club 

PE Pro will be running a Dance club after school for KS2.  This 

will run on Mondays for 5 weeks.  

Mon 13th Nov 

Mon 20th Nov 

Mon 27th Nov 

Mon 4th Dec 

Mon 11th Dec 

 

PE Pro will also be leading activities on Monday lunchtimes 

with EYFS / KS1.  You do not need to sign up for this.  

 

Choir 

Choir with Mrs Whitmarsh continues as it has this half term.   


